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Mr Ching-Kuo Wu 
IOC Executive Board Member 
President 
International Boxing Association 
(AIBA) 
Maison du Sport International 
Av. de Rhodanie 54  
1007 Lausanne 
Switzerland 
 
 

 Lima, 15 September 2017 
 

 
Dear President, 

The Sports Programme of the Olympic Games provides the core of the Olympic 

Games and the Olympic Movement. It provides a focus for athletes, IFs, NOCs and 

the global broadcast audience. Since its inception in 1896, the Games of the 

Olympiad have represented a balanced programme comprising of a variety of sports 

from across the Olympic Movement. This programme has reflected positive 

feedback and response from spectators, media, broadcasters and sponsors alike, 

with the ongoing popularity demonstrated in record levels of coverage and 

audiences of the Olympic Games Rio 2016.  

Following the selection of the host city, and on proposal of the IOC Executive Board, 

the 131st IOC Session in Lima has confirmed the place of Boxing in the sports 

programme of the Olympic Games 2024.  

The IOC thanks you for the ongoing partnership we share in the planning and 

delivery of the Olympic Games, and your ongoing focus on your sport and athletes. 

The IOC looks forward to our continued collaboration with regard to the preparation 

for the Olympic Games Tokyo 2020 and the first steps towards our shared goals for 

the Olympic Games 2024, including detailed discussions in due course regarding 

the event programme, athlete quotas and venue planning.  

Yours sincerely, 

 


